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Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
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Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
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Wednesday, 26th March 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer 

2025 London Mini Marathon: Saturday 26th April 2025  
This event is sponsored by TATA Consultancy Services (TCS) 

Grand Avenue School has again been fortunate to secure places for our children at the 2025 TCS Mini Marathon. This 
is an opportunity to run part of the marathon route and cross the world-famous finish line of the London Marathon!  

Event Hosted by TCS London Marathon  

 Where  Westminster, London 

 When Saturday, 26th April 2025 

 Cost None  

Information Our school has been allocated the following places at this event: 
 
One Mile Wave (shown as Reception – Year 7 category) 
25 children & 8 adults 
 
2.6K Wave (shown as Years 5-12 category) 
15 children, no adults. 
 
These allocated spaces are reserved for Grand Avenue children only (Reception to Year 6) and 
their parent/carer.  
 
Children in Reception to Year 2 will require an adult to run with them, please advise on your 
survey response if you are able to run.  (A ratio of 1:8 for these age groups is required.)  
 
The event takes place on a Saturday; therefore, parents/carers will be responsible for arranging 
transport for their child to and from the run.  
 
There is more information online at: 
https://www.tcslondonmarathon.com/the-event/tcs-mini-london-marathon 
 
For every child that runs, our school will receive a donation of £10 courtesy of TCS. 

Action 
required 

These places can only be allocated by Grand Avenue School, so if you or your child would like to 
take part please reply using this please complete this short form.  If you are unable to do so 
online, please contact the School Office. 
 
The survey will close at 9am on Friday, 4th April. We will confirm the places by email. Further 
arrangements for the run will be shared nearer the date. Priority places will be given to children 
who were not allocated a place or who did not take part in the 2024 Mini Marathon.  
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We do hope some of our families will take advantage of this exciting opportunity. 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr Tagg 
PE Co-ordinator 
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